THE RED LION INN

HELLIDON

DAVENTRY

NORTHAMPTONSHIRE

NN11 6LG

TEL: 01327 261200
14th March, 2006

Beer in the Evening

P.O. Box 1298

Surbiton.

Surrey.

KT6 4WE

Dear Sir,

I write to you as the proprietor of some 20 years of The Red Lion Inn at Hellidon in Northamptonshire.  This establishment has been operated by the same family since 1986, when it was a one bar, non food Village Pub.  Since 1990, when our en-suite letting rooms were built, it has proved to be the saviour of this now rare type of Village amenity.  Over the years many, many people, both Business and Holiday makers have stayed in our Bedrooms, eaten in our Restaurant and drank our draught ales, and on the few occasions when adverse comments have been made, we have been able, and are always willing to rectify any such occurrences on the spot and in the professional manner expected.

In this instance the dissatisfied customer is anonymous, the medium used is the most powerful imaginable and we have no way of discussing the problem with the person involved.  I not only consider this to be a most unfair  way to treat a business such as ours but, it also puts in jeopardy the livelihoods of the Staff  which were complemented on their attitude and the very future of a Business such as The Red Lion, which, I was of the impression, your website was trying to preserve.
Once it has gone its gone forever as many “closed down” British Village Pubs can testify to.

Yours faithfully,

J.G. Daffurn

Propritor

